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The Curious Collector
by Len Augsburger, LSCC #1271

LSCC Live from the Central States Convention
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An Active Club Meeting Needless to Say
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Approximately 30 members met at the Central States LSCC meeting, held Friday, April 25 at 
the Central States Numismatic Society convention in Schaumburg, IL.  The meeting was livestreamed 
as part of the Newman Numismatic Portal Symposium, with another 30 attendees watching online. 

Meeting video will be shared in 2-3 weeks.  Len Augsburger opened the meeting with Club            
updates, while John Frost noted the upcoming New Orleans Mint class at the ANA Summer       
Seminar (June 22-25 in Colorado Springs, CO).  Ken Otto covered Regional meeting updates, and 
John Lundsten discussed the LSCC website, including a live demo.  Craig Eberhart delivered the            
educational presentation on transitional coinage of the early New Orleans Mint.

The LSCC Club table (#2410) featured a wide array of New Orleans coinage exhibited by Club  
members.  The highlight of the week was the purchase of an 1851 Seated dollar, NGC MS63, offered 
by dealer David Perkins and acquired by a Club member.  Certain coins never make it to auction, or 
show up on dealer websites, as demand is strong and the coin can easily be traded at a show.  Such 
was the case here, and the buyer had only a short window to acquire the coin, as there was another 
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